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AHERA NOTIFICATION

In accordance with the Environmental Protection Agency Final Rule 40 CFR part 763, Grand Ledge Public Schools
AHERA Management Plan is available for public review. Detailed documents are available for review during regular
business hours at:

Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources & Operations
220 Lamson Street

Grand Ledge, MI 48837
(517) 925-5430

These documents will contain information on the following topics:
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District inspections — 6 month surveillance

Response actions and post response action activities

The location of the appropriate building Management Plans
Operations and Maintenance program and records
Modifications to the District’s Management Plans

3 year re-inspection documentation

Grand Ledge Public Schools may repair asbestos containing materials during the 2021-2022 school year in the following
buildings:
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Grand Ledge High School

Hayes Middle School

Sawdon Administration Building

Delta Center Elementary School

Beagle Elementary School

Wacousta Elementary School

Holbrook Elementary School

Neff Early Childhood/Kindergarten Center

Grand Ledge Public Schools will maintain asbestos containing materials in all schools and buildings owned by Grand
Ledge Public Schools during the 2021-2022 school year. A/l contractors working inside any of buildings are required to
complete a Short Term Worker Notification Form. It must be signed and turned in to the Operations office prior to
beginning any work. Contractors working on bond construction projects must obtain asbestos information from Clark
Construction, construction managers for Grand Ledge Public Schools.

Supplemental public notifications will be provided if previously unaddressed Response Actions need to be implemented.
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